

New Uniform - Update

Dear Parents & Carers,

Today I have received confirmation from our uniform supplier that our new uniforms will not be delivered to school by next week as we had hoped.

Unfortunately, due to the challenges we all face in a very uncertain world, parts of our new uniform are still in transit or quarantine. This means we are unable to rollout the new uniform items to families by next week so that all students would be ready for the start of the 2022 school year in the new uniform.

In addressing this challenge, all students will return to Santa Clara School in 2022 wearing their sports uniform. During the first week of Term One, all families will be provided with their new uniform ready for students to wear in Week Two.

Please note, as part of our new uniform, students will need to wear full black sports shoes that they will be able to wear with both their formal uniform and sports uniform. Please ensure your child has full black sport shoes ready for the commencement of Term One, 2022.

I would like to thank Sonia Thiel for her hard work and dedication to the new uniform rollout.

Although we currently face this delay, we are very much looking forward to seeing our students looking smart in their new uniform in 2022.

Kind regards,

Clinton Payne **Principal**

1 December 2021